
 
JOINT SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 @ 7:30 P.M. 
Chaminade College Preparatory – Condon Center 2nd Floor 

23241 W. Cohasset Street, West Hills, CA 91304 

APPROVED 
 
 

 

 

Committee Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:40 PM.  

 

Committee members in attendance were: Myrl Schreibman, Steve Randall, Char Rothstein, Aida Abkarians, 

Tony Scearce, Faye Barta and Saif Mogri. Councilmember Ron Sobel was also present. A quorum was 

established.  

 

No December minutes were available to be approved. 

 

Comments from the Chairs:  The co-chairs commented on the success of the past events and are looking 

forward to the success of the upcoming events. 

 

Steve Randall discussed the Valentine’s Day Senior Dinner Dance event in detail, including the dinner menu.  

There will be food for 200 people.  A flyer was passed out that will be put out in social media,  Char Rothstein 

and Aida Abkarians will take care of the decorations, including balloons, flowers, etc.  Saif Mogri mentioned 

that he could assist with the flowers.  Ron Sobel mentioned that his square dance group had lot of decorations 

available that could be used for this event. 

 

Myrl Schreibman mentioned that the 2019 Halloween event was a great success and residents of West Hills are 

looking forward to the event in 2020.  The idea is to get a head start on the approval process to have all City 

approvals in place by the time the event rolls around. 

 

Brad said that a West Hills Cook-off could be difficult because he remembers years ago it was tried and the city 

wouldn’t insure it.  Myrl said he would talk to the city clerks and get some feedback. 

 

Steve adjourned the meeting at 8:45 PM.  

 

The next meeting of this committee is to be announced by the chairs.  


